
11th May 2024
The Principal,
Pascoe Vale North Primary School,
Kent Road,
Pascoe Vale, 3044.

Dear Deborah,
                   on behalf of the Pascoe                    on behalf of the Pascoe Vale RSL Sub Branch, I would like to thank you
for your schools attendance at our 2024 ANZAC Day Dawn Service as well as 
participating in our inaugural School Service. I think you’d agree it was very
successful, and that is in part, due to your imput. Thank you too for the wonderful
work in selling ANZAC Day badges as well. It is very much appreciated by us all.
I’ve attached an invoice for the wreath.
Thanks again for continued support and we look forward to seeing you all again
in 2025,in 2025,

Yours sincerely,

Ross Holburt
(Treasurer PVRSL Sub Branch) 


